June__, 2024

City of Naperville
400 South Eagle Street
Naperville, Illinois 60566

Re: Variance at 1248 Oxford Lane, Naperville, Illinois (“Subject Property”)

Dear City of Naperville, Sk J

ANED ( LS
Please be advised that W;I)Q , residents of M Mé‘/ (CILi/s/are aware
that Daniel and Tammy Wolf, as the owners of the Subject Property, filed an application with the
City of Naperville relating to their request for a variance to allow a 5° tall open fence with
accompanying 6°-8” tall masonry columns. Based upon our knowledge of the variance request, we
find the request to be appropriate and fully support and approve of Daniel and Tammy Wolf’s
request.

Sincerely, \
(\_‘-_
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